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December 31, 2018 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 
266 N. Main St., Suite 220, 
Wichita, Kansas 67202 

RE: Penalty Order Contest: License #33681 

Dear Kansas Corporation Commission, 

2019-01-04 13:18:17 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
/s/ Lynn M. Retz 

I am writing to you today to appeal my penalty on my personal gas well. I do not remember 
receiving the letter for renewal nor the second notice. I have no excuses. I only have one (1) 
well, $25.00 is not a number that I or any sane person would ignore for a $500.00 fine. Please 
accept this as a request for a hearing or dismissal of the $500.00 penalty. 

This is an understandable penalty and if I owned and operated a large quantity of wells and was 
engaged in a dispute with the Commission, I could accept the penalty. 

Please review this request. 

I will be traveling on business all over the country from January 21 through March 8, 2019. I will 
only be in Kansas a few days of this period. 

Andrew L. Bohl 
505 E. Cedar St 
Olathe, KS 66061 
913-927-1635 


